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10th July 2023 
Shirt Signing 

 
Dear Parent/Carers of Class 6,  
 
On the last day of term, Friday 21st July 2023, children are invited to bring in a second shirt to have 
signed by their friends and school staff. This should be a separate shirt to the one they will be 
wearing. Children are allowed to bring in their own pens for this should they wish, though these will 
remain your child’s responsibility to look after during the day. 
 
Children will be encouraged to sign each other’s shirts throughout the day and will be given the 
opportunity to visit classes throughout the school for this too. Children will be reminded to ensure 
that anything they write should be kind and remain appropriate. We would like for this to be a 
memento of their time at St Margaret’s with as many signatures as will fit on to their tops!  
 
In the past, some children have decorated their shirt with a ‘Class of..’ title or ‘St Margaret’s Leavers’ 
on the back first, before asking other children to add to their shirts. This may be something your 
child wants to do to their shirt at home first, before bringing it to school. This is by no means a 
necessity though.  
 
At the end of the day (2PM finish time) the children will exit the year 6 classroom through the tunnel 
of year 5 children, as has been tradition at St Margaret’s, pre-Covid. Parents are warmly invited to 
watch this from the playground.  
 
May I take this opportunity to thank you all for your ongoing support as this academic year draws to 
a close. I wish all of your children the best of luck as they move on to the next chapter of their lives! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

L. Brett 

 
Miss Brett 
Class 6 Teacher 

 

‘For Learning That Lasts A Lifetime’ 


